
 

Children are welcome to wear yellow, spotty clothes, Children in Need 

items and/ or dress in their play clothes on Friday the 15th of November.  

 

The Rights Respecting Schools committee have planned lots of fun filled 

activities that the ECC can take part in.  

 

We will have a Teddy bear’s picnic on Friday. Children can bring their 

favourite teddy with them to the ECC on Friday. 

 

 

 

 

We will not be accepting donations for Children in Need in the ECC. 

Donations can be made by visiting https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 

or by scanning the QR code. 

 

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/

